
 Make contact with ELFT 
communication team 
elft.communications@nhs
.net to let them know you 
would like to make 
improvements on the ‘I 
am a GP’ website page 

 Make a list of all your 
Community Health 
Services and the email 
contact for Clinical Leads

Inform the 
Communications team  Contact the Clinical 

Leads and ask them to 
complete the following 
questions and send to 
communications officer/
lead allocated to your 
website page.

 Brief description of the 
service (who you are and 
what you do - in one 
sentence)

 How GP can refer 
 Referral Criteria 
 Contact number/email for 

GP to discuss referrals
 Service opening hours

Develop content

 Set up a meeting with 
allocated communications 
lead/officer to review 
content and check which 
service leads still need to 
complete. Consider 
whether you want to 
reach out to Acute trust 
CHS / mental health 
CHS/ other local CHS to 
ask them to update/
provide info for the 
website page too.

 Ask admin to set up email 
reminder to all clinical 
leads + anyone else who 
has provided info for 
website page every two 
months to check their part 
of service is still correct 
including email contacts 
and numbers, provide 
communication officer/
lead contact details and 
ask leads to email her 
with any changes

Review content, sign off 
and publish  Set up a website working 

group with 3-4 people - to 
include clinical director, 
Comms officer/lead, 
service user/other staff 
member and review 
website every four 
months 

 At the website working 
group meetings review

 Maintenance – are the 
two monthly emails being 
sent out? What changes 
have been requested 
and made?

 Making Improvements – 
are there any other ways 
you could improve the 
website? Any services 
missing? Consider 
asking for feedback from 
local GPs

 Measuring – look at 
Google Analytics to see 
if website views of your 
website have increased 
since making changes

 Marketing – think about 
how you want to share 
website with GP teams, 
through Twitter, 
LinkedIn, Instagram, or 
more locally at MDT, 
forums, LMC, etc? 
Consider adding link to 
website from GP referral 
form. Request help from 
Comms team when 
needed

Quality control
 Update Clinical Leads at 

QAG and/or DMT on 
website improvements 
and data

Feedback
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